BEFORE THE DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE
STATE OF NEBRASKA

IN THE MATTER OF THE
ACQUISITION OF PLATTE RIVER
INSURANCE COMPANY

NOTICE OF HEARING

CAUSE NO. C-2791

e e e e N N N N S

To:

Bruce J. Byrnes

Chief Compliance Officer, Vice President & St. Counsel
Berkshire Hathaway Group of Insurance Companies
100 First Stamford Place

Stamford, CT 06902

Phone: (203) 391-5239

bbyrnes@berkre.com

Pursuant to the Insurance Holding Company System Act, Neb. Rev. Stat. § 44-2127,

you are hereby notified that the Form A Application initially filed on June 1, 2022 to
Acquire Control of Platte River Insurance Company, Nebraska domestic insurers, by
Berkshire Hathaway Inc., O&M Acquisition Corp. and Warren E. Buffet, will be heard at
a public hearing via WebEx on July 28, 2022 at 10:00 am. To attend the hearing please
use the following link:

https://sonvideo.webex.com/sonvideo/|.php?MTID=mba26fd3830f0102b928054 366138
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Please note that this link can be used for interested members of the public to
virtually attend as well. Reasonable accommodations will be provided disabled persons
upon advance request. The hearing will be transcribed at the request of any party with
the expense of the transcription charged to the requesting party.

Interested parties may present oral or written testimony on the proposed
acquisition. Written testimony must be submitted to the Nebraska Department of
Insurance at 1526 K Street, Suite 200, P.O. Box 95087, Lincoln, NE 68509-5087, by July
21, 2022, in order to be considered. Oral comments may be submitted by testimony at
the public hearing. Any interested party who wishes to testify at the public hearing should

provide notification to the Department via e-mail to Megan.VanAusdall@Nebraska.gov.

STATE OF NEBRASAKA
DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE
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Eric Dunning
Director




